From: Brian Bannon [mailto:bbannon@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2015 5:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Kettler, Desiree
Subject: Reporting on Attendance at Lyric Opera of Chicago Performance as Guests

Steve, 

I am writing to report that I attended a performance of The Passenger, as a guest of Lyric Opera of Chicago on Sunday March 15. The invitation came as a result of a meeting with Lyric Opera about a possible partnership with CPL. They requested my attendance so I could better understand their work and how we might engage with them at the community level with opera.  I accepted one ticket and did not received or accept and gifts or souvenirs. 
Thank you, Brian 
Brian Bannon 

Commissioner 

Chicago Public Library 

